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Chapter Spotlight:
Aegina #340
Chandler, AZ

Talk about starting the year off
strong! At the end of September, the
Sisters of Aegina #340 hosted a
coffee hour after church to raise
funds for improvements to the 4th
Acre House, where various ministries
hold meetings or Sunday School. In
October, they embraced Grand
President Margaret’s theme of
#EmpoweredTogether by supporting
Holy Trinity and the Helenos’ #432
Sisters at the Phoenix Greek Festival.
This month, in celebration of
Founder’s Day on November 16, they
will walking for the mall and hosting
their annual Bunco event to
fundraise for Hurricane
Helene/Milton Relief Fund. Moreover,
they will be hosting the District
Lodge Visitation in December in
Chandler, AZ!  

On September 26, the Alkandre #43 chapter hosted the Minos
#159 chapter and members of the District Lodge in Los Angeles,
CA. DG Sofie and Advisor to the MOA Nikki were in attendance.
The workshop predominantly focused on growing each of their
chapters and our district as a whole and various ways they could
do that. #BeetheBuzz 

Southern California
District Visitation

Arizona District Lodge
Visitation

Aegina #340 invites all our
Arizona Sisters to the Arizona
District Lodge Visitation on 12/7.
After the meeting, DG James
Dedakis has invited us to his home
for an AHEPA Family Christmas
Party. Please rsvp with DG Sofie at
ksbatslogos@gmail.com
by 11/24. 

Arizona Joint Visitation on December 7, 2024
2024 Per Capita due to Headquarters by
December 31, 2024
Hyperia #94 Visitation on January 11, 2025
Midwinter Conference is January 25, 2025 at the
Elks Club in San Bernardino. More information to
come out soon
PDG Carol Stathopoulos’ Testimonial Dinner in
Chandler, AZ on February 8, 2025 k
Sisterhood Conference hosted by D22 in Spring
2025
District Convention in Northridge, CA in June 2025

Upcoming Key Dates DOP Raffle Tickets
All raffle tickets have been
sent out to all chapters, our
Brother AHEPA chapters, and
other members of the District.
Each ticket is $5 and a book
of 5 tickets is only $20. This
year’s prizes have increased
so make sure to purchase
your ticket(s) today! If you
need more tickets, contact Lt.
Gov. Michele!  


